
Clovelly Pilot Gig Club - Photo Consent 

We post photographs of our rowing and social activities to our various social 

media accounts and on our website, to promote the sport of gig rowing generally, 

and Clovelly Pilot Gig Club in particular. It is our policy never to post images 

videos or other material that might cause distress or embarrassment. 

If you object to anything that has been posted, or wish to withdraw your 

agreement to images of you being used for these purposes in future, please 

contact any member of the committee.   

 

 

 

 


